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13242 01d Barona Road
Lakeside, CA. 92040
15 December 1893

Chief, Enrichment Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Mail Stop 4-E-4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

washington, D. C. 20555

Gentlemen:

1 am writing to express my concern about the two communities of
Forest Grove and Cedar Springs in Louisiana. Both communities
are located within one half mile of the plant site proposed by
Louisiana Energy Services. 1 understand from reliable sources
that the DEIS does not address the concerns of these two
communities with regard to their economic development and their
social life by having such a plant located so close to them.
Please require that Louisiana Energy Services address these

issues in their DEIS.
Ve truly yours,
(zbiaac

(Mrs.) Connie Beck
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